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Mr. Ulray Clark, Administrator
Radiological Health Services
Department of Health & Rehabilitative

Services # ,

1317 itinewood Boulevard
j

Tallaha see, Florida 32301

Dear la -

This is to confirm Joel Lubenau's conversation with you on May 13, 1980
concerning the Florida license proceeding for Trans-Easten Inspection.
Inc. Recently imposed budget restraints make it necessary for us to ask
if Mr. Costello, llRC Region I, may make a deposition in the Trans-Eastern
matter in lieu of appearing at the hearing. I ynderstand this will be
acceptable to Florida and we appreciate your cooperation.

Please ask your legal counsel to contact James Lieberman of our Office of
the Executive Legal Director to resolve questions of format, content, etc.
of the deposition. (Telephone: 301-492-7992).

Sincerely,

j
G. Waynlf Kerr, Assistant Director

for State Agreements Program
Office of State Progr=s
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